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04/06/2018  12:19:162018/1470/P OBJ Nasir Zaman I have owned a property in Chester Close South since circa 2000 and my property is more or less directly 

opposite the proposed development.

My objection to this proposal are as follows:

1. I understand the development is for staff accommodation for a large house with no connections to the 

Close. Why can't the staff be housed in this already large house? 

2. The development will negatively impact the aesthetics of the Close.

3. The Close is a close knit community and a consent for this development will set a precedent for further 

applications and disruption.

4. Any building works will disrupt our lives in a negative way and could cause danger to pedestrians, cyclists, 

and drivers due to the development being on a blind corner.

I feel very strongly against this development.
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